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From:   Walter Tsou <walter.tsou@verizon.net>
Sent:   Sunday, March 25, 2012 9:36 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590–AA53,  Mortgage Assets Affected by PACE Programs

I wish to express my support of using property tax assessments in order to finance solar panels, geothermal or other 
alternative energy sources that would allow us to become more energy independent - a national priority.

The benefits of renewable energy are well founded and given our over dependence on fossil fuels, it is an increasing 
necessity.

In Philadelphia, we have a nascent solar panel company which is having difficulty finding enough customers because 
there 
are not enough incentives to move toward renewable sources.  This has to end and I strongly feel the PACE program 
could 
be an important way to creating local jobs while advancing energy independence.

I hope you will seriously consider supporting the PACE programs.

Walter Tsou, MD, MPH
Public health physician
325 E. Durham St.
Philadelphia, PA   19119
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